
In January 28, 2018, was held in Rome the international meeting on "The Culture 
of Peace for the Security of Future Generations", organised by Al-Babtain Cultural 
Foundation in collaboration with CeAS and other institutions for the advancement 
of the “culture of peace” via publishing and educational initiatives within the project 
of the institution at universities places of the “Al-Babtain Chair for Peace”. 
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Participants: Mr. Abdulaziz Saud Al-Babtain (Al-Bbatain Foundation);  Mr. Terje Red 
Larsen (IPI); Mr. Charles Ferdinand Nothomb (Fondation du Dialogue Sud-Nord 
Méditerranée);  Mr. George Ulrich (EIUC); Mr. Luigi Moccia (CeAS); Mr. Michele 
Capasso (Fondazione Mediterraneo); Mr. Marco Emanuele (SIOI) 
 
 

 
 Abdulaziz Saud Al-Babtain and Terje Rød-Larsen  
 
 
 
 
 



 
Luigi Moccia and Charles Ferdinand Nothomb 
 
 


	HOTEL BERNINI, PIAZZA BARBERINI - ROME, ITALY

